
   

  
  

Alexander Bastrykin visits sponsored Muromsky baby orphanage in
Vladimir Region

  
  

Chairman of the Russia’s Investigative Committee together with Deputy Chairman of regional NGO
“Union of Investigation Veterans”, members of Public Council of the Russia’s Investigative
Committee have visited stat-funded healthcare institution of Vladimir Region Muromsky specialized
baby orphanage, which has been supported by the Investigative Committee for a number of years.
They congratulate the babies on the coming New Year, gave them toys and presents and wished
employees of the orphanage success in their difficult, but noble work of raising children left without
parental care.

Medical and sports equipment, appliances and necessary domestic objects were given to the
orphanage.

Mr. Bastrykin discussed with senior officials of the baby orphanage the problems they have,
measures to improve cooperation and further assistance.
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